
From: Love, Jeffrey S
To: Somers, Elizabeth
Subject: Notification of appeal
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:26:37 PM

Hi Elizabeth,

As a confidential State employee, I’m writing to formally notify the State Civil Service Appeals
board of my intent to appeal a recent BHR determination regarding a reclassification of my
position. Please let me know if I need to provide any further information for me to state my
intention to appeal.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Love 

Captain Jeffrey Love 
Maine State Police, 
Office of Professional Standards 
45 Commerce Drive
Augusta, Maine 04333 
207-624-7291
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